
FREE 
Workplace Violence 

Prevention Planning 
Workshops

Under a new Occupational Health and 
Safety regulation, some workplaces 
must create a Workplace Violence 
Prevention Plan by April 1, 2008. 

Workplaces include, but are not limited to:
healthcare and related workplaces; educational settings; 
places where correctional or security services are in use; 
businesses where money is exchanged, liquor is sold or 

consumed; and other workplaces where employees interact 
with the public.

Attending this FREE workshop will help workplaces use their 
risk assessments to design a prevention plan that addresses 

their specific workplace violence risks. Workshops will be 
held at Nova Scotia Community College Campuses across 

the province. 

FEBRUARY 28
Wandlyn Inn, 7270 Highway #1, Kentville

2 sessions / day — 8:30 am - noon and 12:30 pm - 4 pm

For registration or for a full list of dates and locations, 
please contact NSCC Admissions 

Toll Free: 1-866-677-0750
or by e-mail at : safety.training@nscc.ca

For more information about the new regulations or other 
workplace safety issues call 1-800-9-LABOUR or visit us 

online at www.gov.ns.ca/enla/healthandsafety.


